
 

 

 

KMC September Prayer Diary 
Copies of the KMC September Prayer Diary are now available at the front of the Church and in the 
Welcome Area.  
Wedding of Holly Wadsworth - Saturday 2nd September 
Holly Wadsworth and Rob White are getting married at KMC at 12.00 noon on Saturday 2nd September 
- all welcome. 
KMC Annual Covenant Service - Sunday 3rd September 
The KMC Annual Covenant Service takes place at 10am on Sunday 3rd September and will be led by Rev 
Dr Paul Glass 
KMC Leadership Team meeting - Tuesday 5th September 
KMC Leadership Team meeting in Room 3 at KMC starting at 7.30pm. One topic for discussion will be 
the recent fire evacuaƟon pracƟce held at KMC.  Please feedback to the team any comments you may 
have and thank you for your posiƟve support on the day.  
Fortnightly Tuesday Morning Fellowship 
Tuesday Morning Fellowship will meet at ‘Forge End’, Anchor Hill at 9.30am for 10am start.  MeeƟngs 
are in person and on Zoom. Contact Barbara Humphries for the Zoom link: 
5 Sept, 19 Sept, 3 Oct, 17 Oct, 31 Oct, 14 Nov, 28 Nov, 12 Dec 
CAMEO - Room 3 at KMC - 2pm start  
Times of CAMEO have changed - we will start at 2pm and end the aŌernoon with tea and chat, instead 
of at present before meeƟng. Upcoming meeƟngs:  
6 Sept - Ruth DVD - wriƩen & directed by John Mynard 20 Sept - Royalty Talk - Rob RaƩee 
4 Oct - Life of a Farmers Wife - Marilyn Meller  

 
 
 
 
 

Circuit Evening Service at KMC - Sunday 10th September - 6.00pm 
A Circuit Evening Service will take place at KMC on the theme of “All We Can” at 6pm. 
KMC Monthly Prayer Meeting - Wednesday 13th September 2023 
The KMC Monthly Prayer MeeƟng led by Rev Dr Paul Glass will be held on Wednesday 13th September 
2023 at 7:30pm. Log-in details will be sent out nearer the Ɵme.  
Funeral of Desna Berry - Friday 15th September - 4.00pm 
The funeral of Desna Berry will take place at Woking Crematorium, St Johns GU21 8TJ – all welcome.  
You are invited by the family to join them at The Cricketers, Horsell Birch, Woking GU21 4XB aŌer the 
service. 
Clothes4U - Clothing Bank - Saturday 16th September 2023 
Clothes4U will be open again on Saturday 16th September between 1.30pm and 4pm. Please contact 
Helen Brice or Jane Ing (or email clothes@knaphillmethodist.co.uk) if you are able to offer help.    

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 
Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Welcome to today’s service -  please join us any Sunday morning at 10am.  
 As you enter the vestibule, look to see if there are any Notices, leaflets, prayer diaries, or other information on the table. Please feel 

free to take copies of these. Just ask a Steward for more details. Due to COVID precautions, we may need to ventilate the Worship Area. 

Coffee Morning in aid of KSS Air Ambulance - Saturday 9th September 
10:00-12 Noon 
An opportunity to come and support this very worthwhile charity if you 
are able.  Please speak to Tarina if you can offer any help with seƫng up 
on the Friday evening, or on the day.  Thank you. 



 

Entries for THE NOTICES  to Pat Delbridge at notices@knaphillmethodist.co.uk 
NoƟce sheets are normally issued on the first Sunday of every month.  
The deadline for the October noƟce sheet is Thursday 28 September. 

SERVICES FOR THE NEXT FEW WEEKS 
Sunday 3rd September  

10am - Covenant Service and Holy Communion  
with Paul Glass 

Sunday 24th September 
10am - Harvest FesƟval with Paul Glass 

Sunday 10th September  
10am - Morning worship with Sam Funnell 

Sunday 1st October  
10am - Morning worship with Elizabeth Gurd 

Sunday 17th September 
10am - Morning worship with Graham Pearcey 

 

GDPR message 
The Church noƟce sheet has a wider readership than just within KMC as it is published on the KMC website and 
visitors to our Church premises can take a copy away with them. If you put items in The NoƟces, please remember 
the above when adding your personal details, such as your name, email or home address and phone number. I will 
be happy to omit names and any other personal details if requested to do so. Pat 

KMC Autumn Magazine - deadline for contribuƟons Sunday 17th September 
As some of you will already know I managed to get all my ducks in a row and the producƟon of the next 
KMC Magazine is in full swing! So this is a reminder that if you have anything of interest to contribute 
to make sure it is with me by Sunday 17 September.  In parƟcular, your holiday recollecƟons. It would 
be good to capture your holiday stories if you have been away this year and experienced something of 
interest.  If you don’t feel you are good at wriƟng an arƟcle  please let me know and I am sure between 
us we can put a form of words together.  I look forward to hearing from you and thank you in 
advance. Robin Spice (Editor) 
Coffee Morning - Saturday 23rd September 2023 
The September Coffee Morning will take place on Saturday 23rd September between 10:00 and 12 
Noon. DonaƟons of cakes, bric-a-brac, toys, books, preserves etc. all gratefully received – also offers of 
help to ‘man’ the stalls. Bacon buƫes on sale as usual!  The August Coffee Morning raised the 
magnificent sum £405 – let’s see if we can “top” that in September!  
Harvest window sills - Sunday 24th September 
If anyone would like to decorate a window sill for harvest we have a couple leŌ. Theme to cover a bible 
verse which menƟons food, I have a list of verses if you need help.  Your display can be whatever you 
like, but please take home any food aŌer the service. As usual our harvest giŌs are for Whitechapel 
Mission. Many thanks, Shirley  
Rotas 
A huge “Thank you” to all those who have signed up already to read, or make the coffee on a Sunday 
morning.  There are sƟll lots of spaces on both rotas – please take a look to see if you are able to fill in 
any of the blank slots. Many thanks. 

Circuit Mission Day - Saturday 7 October 
Please come along to the Circuit Mission 
Day on Saturday 7th October, to hear Mag-
gie Dodds speak about her work with the 
Anna Chaplaincy.  It is being held at Knaphill 
this year, is free and is only between 10am 
and 1.30, so please join us (bring sandwich-
es, drinks supplied).  See the noƟce in the 
Welcome Area or speak to Lynda Shore.  
Week of Accompanied Prayer  8th-13th 
October 
The week 8th to 13th October sees a Week 
of Accompanied Prayer at Guildford Cathe-
dral.  See the noƟce in the Welcome Area 
for details.  


